Letter from Kenneth Hahn to Walter O’Malley
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Gounty of Wos Angeles
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
BE6 HALL OF AOMINISTRATION
LOS ANGELES 12, CALIFORNIA

KENMNETH HAHN

SUPLRVISOR, SECOND DISTRICT

September 7, 1962

Dear Walter:

My congratulations to you and your lovely
wife on your 31lst anniversary.

You can be proud of the Stadium; you can
be proud of the Dodgers. Aren't you glad
you took that ride in the helicopter over
Chavez Ravine and said: "This is the
place"?

I appreciate your friendship over the
years.

Sinceypely,

KENNETH HAHN

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley, President
Los Angeles Dodgers

Dodger Stadium

1000 Elysian Park Avenue

Los Angeles 12, California

walteromalley.com
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